
Update 
We will remain closed to the public 

through at least May 31, 2021. 
 

We will continue to deliver home-delivered meals on 
Tuesdays and offer curbside pick-up on Thursdays. 
(for currently registered and currently active congregate participants) 

 

 

We serve vulnerable people, and we believe it would be  
detrimental to open the centers and sites at this time.   

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience. 

 

YVEDDI Senior Services 


